fitzgerald & company solicitors

Niall Haverty, Inspector
An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1, D01 V902

By email to: laps@pleanala.ie and
e.reilly@pleanala.ie

12" March 2024
Dear Inspector,

Metrolink — Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport - ABP Case No ABP-314724-22

We refer to the submissions made by the Our Lady of Victories schools (being submission
numbers 244, 245 and 246) in relation to the above Railway Order application.

We are pleased to confirm that all representations and submissions made by or on behalf of
the Our Lady of Victories schools in respect of the draft Railway Order have been
satisfactorily dealt with.

Tll'and OLV have agreed to continued engagement with a view to managing any disruption
to school activities during the course of the construction of the Collins Avenue Station.

We are therefore in a position to confirm that we will not be attending the Oral Hearing and
the Our Lady of Victories schools confirms its support for the MetroLink Project.

Your sincerely,
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